
 
 
 
 
 

INTERNATIONAL EVENING – TUESDAY MAY 16TH 
 

We are planning an evening of celebration of the different countries and 
cultures at St. Mary's - an International Evening! It will take place Tuesday May 
16th 2023. 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
 
Please get involved and think about doing one (or all!) of these things so that 
we can bring our ST. Mary's family together for a spectacular evening of 
celebrating each other!  

 Make and contribute some food! Please let Mrs Walker know if you are 
able to make and bring along some amazing food that you and your 
family enjoys from your own culture. (Please remember we are a nut & 
latex- free school and to label any donations.) 

 Practice a musical or dance performance! We need you and your family 
to prepare a song or dance or musical item that reflects the sort of music 
that you and your family enjoy doing at home. Again, please let Mrs 
Walker know if you can prepare an entertainment item for the 
programme. Ms Clarke and Ms Peacock will then be in touch to help you 
prepare so that we can put a programme together that reflects our 
broader St. Mary's culture. 

 Come along! Tickets will be available soon! 

Please start planning your dishes and dance routines! Could you let Mrs 
Walker know by the 31st March if you are able to get involved 
(swalker@stmarysn8.co.uk)  
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